
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gareth Ingram is our volunteer representative on the Halesworth 

Volunteer Centre Management Committee.  Gareth will attend 

meetings with the Trustees and Emma Healey, Centre Manager and 

will be able to raise any concerns, issues or suggestions you may have 

that you may prefer not to raise directly with Karen Kerridge, 

Volunteer Support Officer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Gareth by email on gareth.xyb@gmail.com 

Or via the HVC office on (01986) 875600 
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